



TUCKAHOE SENIOR CITIZENS Fr. Fata Hall at Assumption Church P.O. Box 172, Tuckahoe, NY 10707 914-337-8487

Email: director@tuckahoeseniors.org

December 2019 Issue 11

Dear Friends,

Join us for our Annual Holiday Luncheon on Thursday, December 5th at the Davenport Mansion, New Rochelle. Due to another successful fund-raising year and a generous donation from Keller Williams Realty, Tuckahoe Senior Citizens will again underwrite a large portion of the cost of this party so it is affordable for all. Also note that bus space is limited to 54 passengers and fills up quickly. We encourage you to consider carpooling with your fellow members. Table-seating arrangements should be made as soon as possible with Fay Blasi.

Once again we will be setting up Fay's Jewelry Table on December 10th. If you have been looking for a beautiful piece of jewelry to go with your holiday outfit, take advantage one more time of the amazing deals on used jewelry at Fay's Jewelry Table.

Our holiday season will end on Thursday, December 19th with a hot luncheon as well as a Potluck Dessert Buffet and Christmas Carol Sing-Along. Please make your reservation right away and plan to bring your favorite holiday baked goodies. The Eastchester Tuckahoe Chamber of Commerce is generously sponsoring a visit from Santa along with gift bags and raffles. We are so fortunate to have the Chamber return to share the holiday spirit with us.

As a reminder, please look at the bottom of the calendar for the procedures for announcing weather closings during the next few winter months. IN THE EVENT WE ARE CLOSED the voice mail message on the center's phone will state that...

Wishing all of you a wonderful holiday season and a Happy New Year! See you back at the center on Thursday, January 2^{nd} .

Jennifer Vetromile Director